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March 13,2020
Good morning, Cheney Tech Family,

Howell Cheney Technical High School will be closed indefinitely effective Monday, March 16,
2020. This is a difficult decision we have made after numerous consultations with health experts,
state officials, Superintendent Wihbey and the School-Wide Leadership Team.

We reached this decision after reviewing the data and evidence from public health experts which
indicates that if we act early and aggressively, we have the opportunity to slow the spread of the
Coronavirus. We know this may have profound impact on many of you, and we will do everything
we can to mitigate the impact of the closure on the Cheney Community.

In the meantime, we appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work together to ensure
the health and safety of the Cheney Tech Family. Please continue to monitor your email since we
will be providing updates frequently. In the event that any of you have any questions or concerns, |
am available and eager to assist in any way that I can. Feel free to call me directly at the school.
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Sincerely,

Carlos Aldave
Principal



